Kanchrapara College
Office of the Principal

Notice

It is notified for information to all concerned that a refreshment program of
Saraswati Puja-2024 will be organised by the students unit of Kanchrapara

College on 16.03.2024 at 12 noon onwards. All students are directed to carry
their college identity card.

All GB members, Teaching staff and Non-teaching staff are invited and
requested to attend this program.

All are cordially invited.
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